
 

 

The purpose of this 

newsletter is to share 

updates and prayer needs 

within our ministry and 

family. For more 

information about the 

church, please visit 

RockwallBaptist.com 

 Info: 

Tony’s Cell: 
817-240-0518 

Email: 
anthony.roa@att.net 

 

IBFI Missions 
PO Box 151259 

Fort Worth, TX 76108 

    

 Needs: 

• Traveling mercies 

• Discipleship 
courses 

• Camp - July 7-
12 

• Sanctuary 
Update Goals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 

Time has flown since our last update! I hadn’t realized how long ago I sent 
the last one out. We have seen a lot of things happen this year! 

 
We are currently in the middle of VBS. Last night was our first night. We had 
12 in attendance, with two being first time visitors as a result of our 
outreach. Our theme is “Ridin’ the Trail of Truth,” we are wrangling up 
outlaws that have broken God’s laws and using the 10 Commandments to 
convict them! Please pray that the schoolmaster of the law will bring many 
to Christ.  

This past March, we baptized a young girl named Tatum, who had been 
saved in December. She went through our discipleship course and then had a 
desire to follow the Lord in baptism. She has been attending faithfully and is 
now bringing her boyfriend, Seth. Please pray for them as they grow in the 
Lord.  

Speaking of our discipleship classes, we offered these to our entire church 
and had a lot of interest from people that had not been discipled in the past. 
Once we finished the level one basics we had people asking, “Can we do 
another one!?” In July, we plan to start another course that goes a bit 
deeper into what we believe and why we believe it (i.e., the Inspiration of 
Scripture, the Trinity, etc.).  

 
We will be taking nine teens to camp next month as well! We are very 
excited, as this is a first time for many of them to go. We are praying that 
the Lord will work in their hearts and we will see them make the decision to 
submit to whatever He will have them to do with their lives.  
 
Finally, we are in the midst of updating our sanctuary! We have improved 
our livestream quality with a new camera, and God provided a new 
computer to us at no charge to help it run more clearly. We are planning to 
paint, trim, add some décor, and just give an overall facelift to our 
property. Please pray for us as we try to gather the funds to make God’s 
house the best that it can be.  

 
In Christ, 
The Roa Family (Tony, Melissa, Audrey, and Caleb) 
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